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Meets 2nd Sundays:

NOV – MAR: 10:30 AM brunch

APR – OCT: Check ride
calendar or call for details 
on meeting sites or specific
ride/rendezvous plans.

Membership Policy:
Women On Wheels® members
and guests are welcome to
participate with any chapter. 
We encourage you to join the
nat’l organization, as WOW
membership is required for
continued chapter participation
and because members are
protected under our insurance
plan. Application forms are
available in the WOW magazine
or from any chapter officer.

Welcome 
Prospective Members!
Would you like to ride with an
enthusiastic local WOW chapter?
Call any of the names above to
chat, or check our web site and
events calendar and drop by a
meeting point. Support Guys
always welcome, too!  

If you’d like to continue receiving
chapter news, forward $10
(check payable to Twin Rose
Lady Riders) to the Treasurer’s
address above. It’s an annual
donation toward operating
expenses.

Jan. 2019                SOUTH CENTRAL PA CHAPTER NEWS          Vol. 24, No. 1

Chartered 
1996

www.twinroseladyriders.com       www.meetup.com/Twin-Rose-Lady-Riders
WOW: Twin Rose Lady Riders Chapter

Happy New Year Roses 
and Support Guys! 
Hope you are all excited for a new year and new roads!

First and foremost, I would like to thank Lynn for her 
dedication and wonderful leadership!  I hope I can do half
the job she did.  I’m so happy she is staying on the Board!
Thank you also to Dawn H and Sue S for all they do for 
the club.

Party committee – Nancy C, Kathy R and Susie K – you 
did an awesome job!  Thank you for your time and effort.
Everyone seemed to have a great time. The beautiful vase 
of roses was a wonderful welcome. Thank you!

Welcome to 2019! I don’t know about you, but I sure hope
that the weather will be more cooperative this year.  I haven’t been able to ride since October, so I am
ready to put my bottom in the seat and my wheels on the road.

Speaking of wheels on the road, the ride committee is meeting this week and we are looking forward
to planning our year.  The ballots everyone submitted will be helpful to guide us. It seems that the
Roses love all types of rides!  Just so our knees are in the breeze!  The one ride that stands out is a
weekend to Titusville.  I keep hearing about cabooses...I’m intrigued.  Now we just need to keep doing
those anti-rain dances!

We were honored to present the HOPE ride participation plaque to the Red Rose Riders this weekend.
I love that some of our Roses are members of their group too!  This just demonstrates how close our
motorcycle community is; we want to support other local groups as much as possible.

Roses, stay warm and keep those tenders on our babies.
Soon it will warm and the sun will shine.Happy Birthday

Pat..........................Feb 10
Jo...........................Feb 14
Sigi.........................Feb 27

Roses, if your birthday has been missed
send it (mo/day) to suespittle@comcast.net

Looking back and looking forward!
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Sigi baked 2 delicious Black Forest cakes

Twin Rose Lady Riders’ 

23rd 
Anniversary 

Party!
Loxley’s Outlaw Quarters

January 12, 2019
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The votes are in: 
Director becomes Treasurer and vice versa.

Congrats to Natalie & Lynn! Rose bouquets to each!

Kathy R was
named Rose
of the Year 
for all of her
enthusiasm!

John S was named Support Guy
of the Year for his 24 years of
plotting Ride for A Cure & Ride
For HOPE routes!



What a fun crowd!

Was neat to see former Rose
Beth as well as potential
Rose Lisa & husband, 
and introduce them to the
woodchuck insanity!

Trish seems to have
a dead squirrel
kickstand base on
her head.

Everyone was
frogged (or
minioned) --
even the chucks.

“The 3 Dawns” 
and their woodchucks

The party committee had a
ton of team games planned.
Above, Sigi fans a pingpong
ball into its corral, and…
below, a team restacks
plastic cups at speed…

Lots of great gifts were scored
in the exchange.



Spooning up
gumdrops and
carrying them to
their cups…

Concentration!
One finger each to
transport the tennis
balls to their cans…

Slingshotting
rubber frogs
through 
hoops…

Elaine g
athered 

up stray

frogs an
d return

ed fire!

Pedro and Consuela had a
busy year at Sigi’s. They
renewed their vows AND 
had a baby! Little Rosita
(Rosy) made her debut at 
the party.
Sigi baked chocolate &
meringue truffles to celebrate.
Melissa was the “lucky”
winner and will be the 2019
caretaker of the growing pig
family.



Plaque Presentation to the
Red Rose Riders

Saturday, January 19, Enck’s in Manheim

Women on Wheels® Ride-Ins™
How many have you ridden to?

Nat, Kathy M, Dawn
H, Susie K, and
Lynn presented the
coveted Franklin
Bronze Plaque to
the Red Rose 
Riders for their fine
support of our 2018
Ride For HOPE.

Red Rose Riders Kathy and Susie stayed at the
party while Lynn, Nat, and Dawn headed for
supper at the Lancaster Lyndon Diner on a 
snowy evening. 

*

*

*Ours!



Roses, show that
you’re a TRLR
member and
receive a club 
discount.

CHATTERBOX
Did you know that our Dawn H accepted the position once
again as WOW PA State Ambassador?!  Congratulations.

Was great to see Barb & Ed from HOPE at the party. They
say construction is going well at their Haven and they look
forward to giving the Roses a tour. We’ve promised to buy
a brick for the walkway.

Advertise Here
1/8 pg. color, business card size..... $20/yr
1/2 pg. color........................................ $75/yr

For more info ontact:
Sue, Editor at suespittle@comcast.net

1 yr = 11 issues. 
Distributed to members and club supporters; posted online for 
the general public. Will link PDF to a website if requested.
Advertisers coming on board mid-year will be charged a 
pro-rated amount for the balance of their first year, 

then the annual rate the next January when they renew. 

Classified ads are free for members.
Non-members – $5/mo. or $10/3 mo.

Wanted: 
Fond Memories from Female Riders!

Short or long. Happy endings only, please.
Send it all to the editor at suespittle@comcast.net.



Twin Rose Lady Riders

2019 Calendar of Events
Feb 10 TRLR Indoor Brunch Planning Meeting

10:30 AM, Centerville Family Restaurant

Mar 10 TRLR Indoor Brunch Planning Meeting
10:30 AM, Centerville Family Restaurant

York Motorcycle Club
Breakfast 

3rd Sundays
8:00-11 AM, $5 

2333 Whiteford Rd. 
(just west of Galleria Mall)

jimmystrouse@comcast.net

717-855-5455
4126 Oregon Pike
Ephrata, PA 

Please submit newsletter items by the 
20th of each month to suespittle@comcast.netDecember Brain Teaser:

What do you call a laughing motorcycle? 

Answer:  A Yamahahaha

SAVE THE DATES

Feb 8-10    Timonium Bike Show

May 2 Thurs., Voices for HOPE Banquet
York Outdoor Country Club

May 4 Int’l Female Ride Day - IFRD 2019

Jun 20-22   MAWMR, Front Royal, VA
Check out MAWMR.org

Jul 9-11 WOW® Ride-In™, Casper, WY
Making plans already?

RIDE SCHEDULE COMING SOON


